CIRCULAR 3/2021

From: Permanent Secretary for Civil Service Phone: 3314 588

To: All Permanent Secretaries Date: 14 June 2021

Subject: Updated Work from Home Guideline for Civil File Ref: MCS 14/2
Servants and the Fijian Civil Service COVID-
Safe Workplace Guideline

Enclosed please find the updated Work from Home Guideline for Civil Servants, and the Fijian
Civil Service COVID-Safe Workplace Guideline, for your reference.

Thank you.

’

usan Kiran (Ms)
Permanent Secretary for Civil Service




